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This year the Greenon FFA chapter attended the 2022 Farm Science Review. This was an
incredible opportunity to attend the largest farm show in the midwest, being only 30 minutes
away. The event is first a great social event. Students in our chapter were able to get out of the
classroom and go explore FSR with friends while also being able to meet new people. Along
with that students were able to talk to many different people from all over and from the many
different branches of agriculture. Greenon FFA is made up of students from many different
backgrounds and being able to attend Farm Science Review showed students the many
different sides to agriculture.

Students in our chapter took away many memories and great lessons from the Farm Science
Review. Greenon students discussed their favorite parts as seeing the variety of technological
advances of farming equipment, getting a walking stick, seeing cows, getting to learn about ag
companies, and of course, the food. As a senior at Greenon, my favorite part was getting to talk
to colleges as well as people in many different careers. I am undecided on what my future holds
for me so getting to talk to people and hear about their experiences is something that I took
away from Farm Science Review and is now helping me with my future. When underclassmen
ask whether or not they should attend Farm Science Review, my answer will always be yes
because the memories I have made and the things I have learned there, I will always be grateful
for.


